
 

 

 
Message from the Presidents 

 

 

Dear Physicians and Health Care Community, 

 

The Clark County Medical Society Alliance membership is open to all physician spouses and 

medical student spouses.  We are very active in the Southern Nevada Community, concentrating on 

philanthropic and community outreach programs to better health care and health education.   

 

Membership allows you access to monthly luncheons where you can mix and mingle with physician 

spouses and in many instances participate in programming that is entertaining and informative.  

Alliance Members may also join our special interest groups, such as the Medical Practice Managers 

Group- which will give tips on how to run your medical practice more effectively, the Holiday 

Scholarship Committee, which works to provide scholarships to medical students and nursing 

students in need.  You may also take part in the Book Club, the Cooking Club, the Dining Club, the 

Play Groups and the Wine Club.  Additionally, Alliance members will receive valuable information 

regarding the legislative session and elections coming up with detailed calls to action on issues 

affecting medicine in Southern Nevada. 

 

Being a part of a medical family is challenging- wherein families juggle the impacts of call 

schedules and high stress.  Membership in the Alliance is helpful in that you and your spouse are 

able to meet others who have walked the same path. 

 

Please help us accomplish our goals and be a part of the success of the Alliance.  Join or renew your 

Membership Today!  You may do so online at www.ccmsa-lv.org or contact our Membership Vice 

President, Alexia Crowley at acrowley@mdlgroup.com. 

 

Look for exciting news from the CCMSA as we re-launch our newsletter, special members- only 

events and worthy community outreach opportunities.   

 

Best, 

Jacqueline Nguyen-Lee and Bonnie Ng 

2015 - 2016 CCMSA Co-Presidents 

 

 

Clark County Medical Society Alliance 


